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COVID Update

The COVID pandemic within our community continues to escalate.
Manufacturing businesses in our local area have been forced to shutdown
due to massive outbreaks of the virus/variants in their facilities.

Thus far Great Lakes has done an outstanding job of avoiding the virus and
| want to thank everyone for following safety protocols to keep us all safe.

Please don’t let down your guard, stay vigilant! Now more than
ever we need to do everything we can to stay safe!

Some quick reminders that we are all aware of:

1) Complete your COVID screening before starting work and please be
HONEST — accurate screening and contact tracking are very important
for everyone’s safety

2) Face masks must be worn before entering the Mill

3) Clean, wipe down your machines — make them safe for others

4) Clean, wipe down after eating in the break room

5) Wash your hands often

6) Physically distance as much as you can

a. A maximum of 2-people in a smoke shack at one time — this can
be a very high transmission area. Be safe.
The Middlesex London Health Unit is encouraging us to maintain a high
standard of COVID care at home and work. Please remain diligent and safe.

Thanks!

Kent Schenk and the Great Lakes Management Team
April 16, 2021
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